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FLPD INVESTIGATING 

SHOOTING HOMICIDE 

 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating the homicide of an adult female 
that occurred in the early morning hours of Saturday, October 26th. The victim was 
discovered at approximately 7:30 A.M. in the 900 block of Northwest 10th Avenue in the 
City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation revealed the victim, found dead near the roadway, was believed 
to have been struck by a vehicle in a hit and run incident. 
 

After further investigation, it was determined the victim died from a gunshot wound and 
no vehicles were involved.  
 

The victim has been identified as Sheila Strope, W/F, DOB 2/01/1972, a resident of the 
City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Anyone who was in the area of 900 Northwest 10th Avenue with information regarding this 
incident is encouraged to contact Detective E. Thomas at 954-828-6093.   
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